

From the Office of the Chairman Congressman Tom Reynolds

Dear Mr Cheng,

I have just received notification from the NRCC's Executive Awards Committee that

Mr Fuhua Cheng

has been chosen as

KENTUCKY BUSINESSMAN OF THE YEAR

AS SUCH, YOU WILL BE HONORED AND PRESENTED WITH YOUR AWARD AT A SPECIAL CEREMONY ON APRIL 1st DURING OUR 2004 CONGRESSIONAL TAX SUMMIT IN WASHINGTON.

Fuhua, 2003 was a challenging and exhilarating year for American Business leaders like you. We entered the year faced with a sluggish economy, stagnant market and rising unemployment. But, thanks to your economic stewardship...patriotism...generosity and entrepreneurial skills, America's economy is back! We passed major tax cuts...the market is up and the economy grew at a record-breaking pace in the third quarter of 2003!

To thank you and recognize your accomplishments, Members of Congress and other notables will be in attendance at your Award Luncheon. On behalf of my Republican colleagues we look forward to recognizing your achievements and meeting you in Washington. I would appreciate your calling my assistant, Robin Marks, immediately to confirm your attendance. You can reach her at 1-866-365-0356.

I'm also counting on you to attend our entire 6th Annual Congressional Tax Summit, which is being held in conjunction with the Awards ceremony. This is a premier event for top Chairmen of our Business Advisory Council, and I am enclosing an advance copy of the agenda for you.

Please contact Robin to confirm your schedule by calling 1-866-365-0356.